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The Central District of IONE held the following meetings this past year:
March 14, 2019
This meeting took place at the Indiana Health Information Exchange (IHIE).  Our topic was connecting through shared data. Keith Kelly, COO for IHIE presented how IHIE connects us all and ways to improve communication.  Good discussion was held.  Due to good financial health for the district, the Board elected to offer two scholarships for the IONE Fall Conference.  Members who attended meetings in March and June would be entered into a drawing.  It was also decided that two scholarships to the 2020 Spring Conference would be offered.
June 20, 2019
The June meeting was held at the Indiana Hospital Association.  Our topic was Legislation and Advocacy.  Julie Halbig provided a presentation reviewing the recent legislative session and the work IHA has done on our behalf.  We also discussed how individual nurses can be involved in advocacy.  We utilized the Zoom meeting function, which allowed an additional 5 members to call in and participate.  Two members were drawn for the Fall Conference scholarships.
October 9, 2019
The October meeting was held at the University of Indianapolis.  Our topic was Nursing Away from the Bedside.  We had a 6 person panel discussion where participants could learn about different Nursing roles and how Nurses obtained those positions.  Our panel consisted of Nurses working in long term care, case management, diabetic education, primary care, and homecare, to name a few.  Nursing students within the district were invited to attend.  Additionally, Mary Browning attended and provided an update from IONE.

The district will hold one additional meeting this year in November 2019.  This will be our holiday gathering and include a service project.  The location is not yet decided.
Throughout the year, the district focused on the following items:
· Increasing district membership and include members from non-acute settings.
· Providing an educational event of high quality and accessibility for all nurse leaders or inspiring leaders throughout our communities.
· Provide an opportunity for open communication and networking to share issues, struggles, successes, and processes to enhance the care of our communities and support each other as leaders.
Additionally, booths were supported at both the Community Health Network Nursing Leadership Caucus and the Nursing Research Symposium to share information about IONE and CIONE.  Current email list serve includes 121 Central Indiana Nurses.  Meeting attendance is consistently 20-30 Nurses.
Respectfully Submitted by:
Jennifer Funk, MBA, BSN, RN, NE-BC
District President
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